
    

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 


APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

Preston City Council as the relevant licensing authority, pursuant to sections 
3 and 12 of the Licensing Act 2003, hereby GIVE NOTICE that it has 
received an application for review of a premises licence in respect of the 
premises known as 

Bargain Booze 

179 Plungington Road 


Preston, PR1 7UD 

Any person or responsible authority may make representations in respect of 
the application which must be provided, in writing, to the Licensing Section, 
Preston City Council, Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL.  Such 
representations must be received by the Licensing Section no later than 
27/03/2017. 

The grounds for review are Licensing objectives relating to crime and 
disorder and the protection of children from harm are not been promoted at 
this premises there are also concern about the poor management. 

The register containing a record of the grounds for review may be inspected 
on Monday to Thursday from 8.45 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. and Friday from 8.45 
a.m. to 4.30 p.m. at the above-mentioned address. Alternatively it can be 
viewed on Preston City Council’s internet website at 
http://www.environmentalhealthpreston.co.uk/registers/disclaimer.asp. 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in 
connection with an application punishable with a maximum fine of £5000 on 
summary conviction. 

A Phillips Dated 28 February 2017 
Director of Environment 
Preston City Council 
Town Hall, 
Preston,PR12RL 
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